
NOTIFICATION OF THE NEW STUDENTS ORIENTATION SESSIONᲢᲬᲪᲬᲬᲣ 

   

An entrance briefing will be held for students who will enter the first grade of  

elementary or junior high school in April 2022. In order to prevent the spread of  

the new coronavirus, the briefing will be held on the Internet. If you are  

interested in attending, please check the following information and apply via the  

designated Google-form. 

 

 

ᲶDateᲸ  February 2, 2022ᲢWedᲣ 16:30 - 17:30  

 ᲶPlaceᲸ Google Meet  

(The URL for the day will be sent to those who wish to participate by e-mail later.) 

 ᲶContentsᲸ 

Part 1: Plenary Session 

― Educational policy, schedule, application procedures, etc. 

Part 2: Breakout sessions 

― Separate sessions for elementary and junior high school 

 (Preparation for entering school, etc.) 

  ᲶHow to ApplyᲸ  

Please fill out the following Google form due by the end of January 

    

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact the Japanese School of Guam directly.  

      School TEL: 671-734-8024 

      School email: japaneseschoolofguam@gmail.com 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/112MuBgp24SAoMQdMaKY9IwqUIMv

RF9VREYCTLbj_tA/edit 

 


